
 
 
Leadiant has received reports about individuals receiving fraudulent requests for interviews and job offers. 
Communications and other materials of this type often solicit personal information, such as financial 
information.  
 
If you receive unsolicited job or interview offers or are unsure if the offer you received is fraudulent, 
contact Leadiant at info@leadiant.com. Please forward the email, phone number, and any other 
documentation you received.   
 
In addition, you may: 

• Contact your local authorities. 
• Contact the FBI at this link to report the scam: https://www.ic3.gov/complaint/default.aspx. 

 
For your protection, please do not: 

• Respond to unsolicited business propositions and/or offers of employment from people with whom 
you are unfamiliar. 

• Disclose your personal or financial details to anyone you do not know. 
• Send any money in association with a job application. 
• Engage in further communication with a suspicious sender. 

 
For a listing of Leadiant openings, please visit our careers page. 
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